West Coast Baptist College

Training Laborers for His Harvest

August 11, 2025

Dear Brother Broyhil,

Greetings from West Coast Baptist College! I trust this letter finds you enjoying a wonderful
summer season as we look forward to the fall months of ministry.

Our ministry teams have had a wonderful summer representing WCBC in churches around the
country, and we praise the Lord for reports of souls saved, churches encouraged, and new
students joining us for the fall semester as a result of their travels.

We are greatly looking forward to opening our doors for the fall semester in just a few weeks on
Saturday, August 23. We are excited to welcome a wonderful group of new students, and to
have returning students back on campus again. Over the past few weeks, campus and dorm
improvements have been completed, our staff and faculty have finished preparations for classes
and chapels, and our church family has been praying for the students.

I am greatly looking forward to our 39t Anniversary and Spiritual Leadership Conference next
month, September 21-24. If you have not already made plans to attend, | hope you will consider
joining us for this time of challenging preaching, practical sessions, and encouraging fellowship
with other pastors and ministry workers. To register or for more information, please visit
slconference.com.

Our West Coast Up Close College Days is coming up November 12-14, and we would love to host
a group from your church! If there are any high school Juniors or Seniors in your youth group, |
hope you'll encourage them to experience the heart and mission of WCBC as they seek the
Lord’s will for their future. More information and registration can be found at
collegedays.wcbc.edu.

As I thank God for all He has already done in 2025 here at West Coast, [ wanted to thank you for
having a part through your prayerful and financial support. It's a joy to serve the Lord with you
in these needy times as we press forward for the cause of Christ into the fall season. Please feel
free to contact me or anyone here on staff if we can ever be of help or blessing to you.

Have a great day!

Your friend,

it Chagutc

Dr. Paul Chappell
President
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